

PO Box 1749 Halifax, Nova Scotia B3J 3A5 Canada

MEMORANDUM

TO: Chair and Members of the Western Common Advisory Committee FROM: Gareth Evans, Recreation Planning Specialist – Parks and Recreation

DATE: November 15, 2017

SUBJECT: Western Common Advisory Committee - Signage Update

Attention,

Parks and Recreation staff would like the support of the Western Common Wilderness Common Advisory Committee in identifying the most commonly used entry points to the Wilderness Common, for the signs to be posted in.

Staff are aware of the language to be used for the signage, to ensure park users are respectful of the area and using 'Leave No Trace' practices.

Should the Advisory Committee have further recommendations, staff welcome them.

Tel: 902.292.1264 Fax: 902.490.4346 Email: evansga@halifax.ca halifax.ca